Longslice Brewery Inc.

LONG'SHCE 259 Lansdowne Ave.

BREWERY Toronto, ON M6K 2W2

To whom it may concern,

My reason for writing you today is to request an Event of Municipal Significance in
regards to a Special Occasions Permit I am applying for. It will be held October 31st (and is
Halloween themed) at the Sketch Lower Level, Artscape Youngplace, at 180 Shaw St. The
event is called The Craft Beer R.I.P. Roaring Halloween Kegger' and will feature beer from us
(Longslice) as well as three other local Toronto craft breweries. It will be a ticketed event that
runs from 8PM (October 31st) to 2AM (November 1st). The purpose of the event is to
showcase local craft beer in a fun, youthful environment, featuring live music, and Halloween
costumes. Security will be present at the event, and we will be checking ID’s at the door to
ensure everyone is 19 years of age or more.

If you have any further questions you can email me at jimmy@longslice.com or call me at
647-774-0752.

Thank you so much! I hope to hear back from you soon!

-Jimmy
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